PELSALL COMMUNITY CENTRE
STATION ROAD
PELSALL WS3 4BQ

T: 01922 682156

E: PELSALLCA@TALKTALK.NET

WWW.PELSALLCOMMUNITYCENTRE.CO.UK



26th June 2015

Dear Mandy & Rob

I and all the members of the management committee, wish to express our sincere and heartfelt thanks for the kind donation of the new carpet in the dressing room.

As you are aware this year the centre is celebrating its 50th anniversary and to that effect, have launched our fundraising appeal.

We have already made vast changed to the appearance of the centre, including a new kitchen and plastering over large parts of the internal brick work.

The new look dressing room, complete with new carpet is now a lovely room for our visiting artists to enjoy.

Once again thank you for your kind donation and we look forward to working with you in the very near future in the replacement of the reception flooring.

With very best wishes

Keir Pedley

Chairman

Pelsall CA.

